
From: Paula Wren  

Sent: Thursday, January 25, 2018 2:57 AM 
To: cyberframework <cyberframework@nist.gov> 
Subject: For the attention of Diane Honeycutt 

 
 
I get - and expect you do too - many emails purporting to be from banks, merchants etc 
trying to get you to log in to 'your account' so that they can steal your details. 
  
I always try and forward these to the organization they pretend to be from by sending 
them to fraud@******.com - sometimes they get there - often they don't. 
  
My idea is to have a central/common email address where these can be sent 
like fraud@fraud.com - from where they can be forwarded to the relevant organisation 
AND also be examined/counted/correlated etc. 
  
I feel this could be a very useful tool centrally but also be a way to ensure that more 
scam emails are both detected and assessed. 
  
It would also be very easy and relatively inexpensive to advertise fraud@fraud.com as 
the place to send ANY suspicious email. 
  
Hope you can make use of this idea 

  
Paula Wren 
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